
 

IMPORTANT MESSAGE FROM LCS!! 
 

  

At the request of the Otsego and Schoharie County Departments of Health, all public schools in 

Otsego and Schoharie County will be closed for two weeks, beginning on Monday, March 

16th. This decision was made out of an abundance of caution, in hopes to slow the spread of 

COVID-19 in our area.  

In anticipation of closure, our teachers have worked on developing educational packets to ensure 

that your children have the tools they will need to stay on track with their coursework during this 

time.   

On Monday, March 16th, our faculty will be completing all of their educational packets.  High 

School teachers, in addition to paperwork, will also be putting course information up on 

Microsoft Office 365 for those able to access the internet.  Please know that not being able to 

access the internet will not be a problem for those with limited devices and/or internet service.  

Teacher have given great thought to this and have prepared hard copies of required work for all 

students.   

 

On Tuesday, March 17th, we will be asking all parents to stop at the main office to pick up your 

student’s work packet.  If you cannot do so during the school day, please call the main office on 

Monday to make other arrangements to get the work for your child.   

 After the two weeks, the Public Health Department will make the determination if the two 

weeks have been sufficient or if more time is needed. This is an ever-changing situation, and we 

are grateful for your patience as we work through the logistics of this.  

Please do not hesitate to contact my office should you have any concerns.   

Sincerely yours,  

 

Romona N. Wenck 

 


